
 
Key messages - December 2024

Next Meeting: January 28, 2025

 

Want to get in touch with the council?

 

Scan the QR code and complete the form

or use the contact information below to get in touch.

Provincial Executive Director update was provided to highlight LTC  projects 

and priorities. 

An announcement was made regarding the newest member from the North.

New member Bio was shared and all members participated in a team building 

activity.   

TOR were reviewed. Next steps to vote and adopt changes that were made. 

#1

#2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 

Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialist:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
 
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

The Language Matters document is ready for next steps. There will be a 

final review and key message developed to share in Leader Resources. 

Council also to identify external stakeholders the document will be shared 

with.

19 LTC Homes' Resident and Family Councils were surveyed. Themes are 

emerging from the surveys. Next steps will be to compile results and develop 

tools and resources to support all Homes across Saskatchewan with their 

councils. 


